
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
We are almost at the end of the year! Please make sure that you have completed 
registration for the 2025-2026 school year. If you have questions, please contact the school 
office. 
 
While we are in the final days of the school year, we are still working hard to be respectful, 
responsible, and safe.  Please make sure to help your students with their continued success in 
school!  
 
Please check lost and found if you are missing items! Our rack of found treasures is 
overflowing! 
 
Student of the Month for Lowell High School is JM Arcena. Student of the Month for Lowell Jr  
High is Hunter Harris, and Student of the Month for Lundy Elementary is McKenzie DeHut. 
Great job! 
 
This week’s Red Devils of the Week are Colton Crutcher, Tyler Harris, and Sebastian Quezada. 
 
Congratulations to Izzy Peterson and Aniah Watson for representing Lowell athletics at the 
OSAA Track and Field State Championships. Both athletes set PRs in their events, concluding 
this years' athletics on a high note. 
 
Some key dates for the remainder of the year: 
May 30th-HS Band performs at Lane Community College @ 7:30pm 
June 3rd-Music Concert @ 7pm in the LHS Cafetorium 
June 4th-Baccelaurate @ 7pm in the LHS Cafetorium 
June 5th-Senior's Last Day (Assembly @ 12:25pm in the Cafetorium, Kinderwalk @ 1:15pm) 
June 5th-HS Choir performs at Lane Community College @ 7:30pm 
June 6th-Graduation @ 7pm in the LHS Gym (Parade at 6:00pm) 
June 10th-Incoming 7th Grade Orientation  
June 12th-Last Day of School (Release at 12:10pm) 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


